
                                       STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE:    March 7, 2014     
 
RE:   1700 Washington Street ROW (permit application # 6792) 

 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Strangler Fig tree.  A 
site inspection was done on February 20, 2014 and documented the 
following: 
 
Tree Species: Strangler Fig (Ficus aurea) 
 

                        
 



Diameter:  56” dsh  
Location:  20%  (tree is located on top of 4 residential water lines and very 
close to the main water main for the road.  Roots are also causing impacts to 
city road)  
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition:  50%  (fair, has been impacted by white fly and is denuded.  
Large canopy tree along roadway.)   
Total Average Value =  56%   
 Value x Diameter =   31 replacement caliper inches 
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FKAA recommends removal of the tree and wants to be on-site while tree is 
being removed due to possibility of water main break. 
 
Property owner at 1417 Ashby is requesting the tree removal. 
 
Recommendations:  Recommend approval of the removal of (1) 

Strangler Fig tree located in the City ROW at the 1700 Blk of 

Washington Street, to be replaced with 31 caliper inches of FL#1 native 

dicot or fruit trees. 

Water meters 



 

 

Application 

 

 

 




















